
  

 

 

R4B-2023-05-056 

May 30, 2023                       

 

        

TO : MIMAROPA Regional and Provincial Government Agencies, Local  

Government Units, Academes, Government-owned and Controlled 

Corporations (GOCC), Non-Governmental Organizations (NGO) and Other 

Partner Stakeholders.                                                                   

 

 

Dear Sir/Madam: 

 

Greetings from the Department of Information and Communications Technology – MIMAROPA Region! 

 

Pursuant to Proclamation No. 1521, s. 2008, which designated the month of June of 2008 and every 

subsequent year as the “National Information and Communications Technology Month 

(NICTM)”, and in line with Republic Act No. 10844 that established the Department of 

Information and Communications Technology (DICT), the DICT leads the annual celebration to 

recognize the role of ICT in national development. 

 

The 2023 NICTM carries the theme, Connecting Communities, Enriching Lives, Forging a 

Digital Future for the Philippines, to focus on innovation, impact, collaboration and inclusivity 

as imperatives for a digital society. Through this commemoration, we aim to underscore the 

critical importance of ICT in propelling the Philippines towards a digital future and fostering 

progress across all sectors. 

 

In line with the foregoing, the DICT MIMAROPA is set to hold activities aimed to promote digital 

literacy, ICT expertise, and knowledge-building among citizens to enable them to participate and 

compete effectively, as well as to encourage the use of ICT for the development and promotion of 

the country’s inclusive development.  

 

As part of the celebration, may we respectfully enjoin your esteemed office to join us in the NICTM 

Celebration starting June 1, 2023 by hanging the NICT Month Streamer with your Agency’s Logo 

and/or using the Social Media Cover Photo via links as follows: 

 

Advocacy Streamer: 

https://bit.ly/StreamerNICTM2023 

https://bit.ly/StreamerNICTM2023


  

 

 

 

FB Cover Photo:  

https://bit.ly/CoverNICTM2023 

 

Should there be a need for clarification or inquiry, please do not hesitate to contact us through our 

Information Officer, Nicole N. Matib at nicole.matib@dict.gov.ph or via her mobile no. at 

09454464776. 

 

Thank you very much and let us have a prolific National ICT Month 2023! 

 

Best regards, 

 

 

CHERYL C. ORTEGA 

Regional Director 

DICT Regions IV-A and IV-B 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Advocacy Streamer Template (8x4ft): 

https://bit.ly/CoverNICTM2023


  

 

 

 

 
 

 

Facebook Cover Photo Template: 
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